
June 30, 2015 

Attn: Joan Grindeland 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

.,~,~® 

~4~ Centurylink® 

RE: Withdrawal of Advice No. OR 15-03 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a 
CenturyLink P.U.C. OR. No. 4. 

Dear Members of the Commission: 

Attached for electronic filing is a withdrawal of a revised filing for United Telephone Company of the 
Northwest, P.U.C. OR. No. 4. This filing is submitted was originally filed with a May 29, 2015 issue date 
and a proposed effective date of July 1, 2015. 

Section 5 
Section 5 

P.U.C. Or. No. 4 

1st Revised Sheet 18 
1st Revised Sheet 19 

This filing withdraws the filing to add Home Phone II, a Special Packaged Offering, back into the Tariff. 
Home Phone II was inadvertently omitted when the new Tariff No. 4 (Advice Number OR 15-01) was filed, 
effective March 1, 2015. The omission was discovered while preparing this filing which revises the 
Company's Home Phone II bundled package to include an additional qualifying long distance plan 
referred to as "CenturyLink Communications, LLC Home Phone II Plus long distance plan". CenturyLink 
is not able to implement the filing at this time. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 

cc: Ron Trullinger 

OR 15-07 Dawn Salaver 
1801 California Street. 101

h Floor 
Denver, CO 80202 
Tel: 303-992-5835 
Dawn.Salaver@Centurvlink.com 


